
 

 

 

Every half term, we will offer a range of workshops for you to learn more about our 

curriculum and how best to support your child/ren. Here are the events for this half term: 
 

How to use Google Classroom 
 

3.45pm on Thursday 29th September, Kōwhai Class (Year 6 

Classroom) 

In this workshop you will be shown how to access and navigate the 

Google Classroom. There will be an opportunity to ask questions. 

Please bring your child’s login information with you.  

School Website and Communication 
 

9am on Friday 30th September, Meeting Room 

The school website is a central point for communication. Come and 

find out about how to navigate it to find useful information such as trip 

letters, the school newsletter, curriculum overviews and curriculum 

knowledge and skills progression.   

Phonics 
 

3.45pm on Monday 3rd October, Mimosa Class (Year 1 

Classroom) 

Come and learn about how phonics is taught and ways to support 

your child.  

Online Safety 
 

3.45pm on Tuesday 4th October, Kōwhai Class (Year 6 

Classroom) 

In this workshop we will give you some helpful strategies and 

resources to support online safety at home.  
 

Skills Builder Curriculum  
 

 9am on Tuesday 11th October, Meeting Room 

Come and learn about the Skills Builder framework and how it is 

taught in our school and ways to use the essential skills at home with 

your child/ren. Skills Builder is also a framework for adults to use at 

work.  

 

 


